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PRESS RELEASE 
 

LANE CLOSURE 
 

INTERSTATE 64 
White County, Illinois 

Posey County, Indiana 
 
 

Location – Grayville, IL 
 

The Illinois Department of Transportation would like to alert motorists traveling on I-64 
near Grayville, Illinois that there will be a lane closure on the bridges that carries I-64 
over the Wabash River. 
 
The closures are scheduled to begin on Monday, April 3, 2023 extending through 
Thursday, April 6, 2023.  The closure will be effective from 7:30 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. 
each day during these time periods. 
 
Crews will be preforming the annual inspection of the structures carrying Interstate 64 
over the Wabash River. 
 
Emergency vehicles will be allowed through the work zone as quickly as possible. 
 
 
For IDOT District 9 updates, follow us on Twitter at @IDOTDistrict9 or view area 
construction details on IDOT’s traveler information map on GettingAroundIllinois.com.  
 
 
 

 

 

State of Illinois                      
JB Pritzker, Governor 
 

Illinois Department of Transportation 
Omer Osman, Secretary 

 
 

https://www.gettingaroundillinois.com/TravelerInfo/index.html
http://www.facebook.com/IllinoisDepartmentofTransportation
http://twitter.com/IDOT_Illinois
http://www.linkedin.com/company/illinois-department-of-transportation
http://www.instagram.com/IDOTimages
http://www.flickr.com/photos/idot_illinois/
http://www.youtube.com/user/IllinoisDOT

